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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on March 19, 2011, at approximately 4:55 P.M.  The homicide took place at 1305 
Northwest 4th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Initially, Fort Lauderdale Police Officers responded to a call in reference to a 
disturbance at 1305 Northwest 4th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Upon 
arrival, officers located Michael Goodlow, B/M, 6/30/67, a Fort Lauderdale 
resident, lying on the ground after suffering multiple stab wounds to his torso.  
Goodlow was trauma alerted by Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue to Broward 
General Medical Center, where he was pronounced deceased after succumbing 
to the stab wounds. 
 
Investigators learned that Goodlow got into a verbal altercation with Herman 
Dean, B/M, 11/5/52, who is the resident of 1305 Northwest 4th Street.  The 
altercation escalated and became physical.  At one point during the physical 
altercation, Dean armed himself with a knife and stabbed Goodlow multiple 
times. 
 
Dean was still on scene when police arrived.  Dean was placed under arrest and 
charged with 2nd Degree Murder.  The investigation is still active and on going.   
 
Anyone with information regarding the homicide is urged to contact Detective 
DeJesus at 954-828-5366 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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